
PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING  -  SEPTEMBER 22, 2020         6:00 pm                    REVISED 

 

MEMBERS IN ATTENANCE:  Lou Lundquist, Phil Bontrager, Nancy Griswold, Larry Shaffer, Christine 
Lundquist 

 

Meeting primarily to reorganize following resignation of former chairperson.    Nancy nominated Larry 
to chair the committee, supported by Phil.  Larry Shaffer agreed to chair the committee, noting he 
would be looking for assistance from members as he is new to the committee.   A unanimous vote was 
cast in favor of Larry as chairman.  Phil nominated Christine as secretary, supported by Nancy.  Christine 
agreed to act as secretary for the committee.  A unanimous vote was cast in favor of Chris as secretary. 

Nancy indicated she may be gone quite a bit this winter.  The committee suggested we ask the township 
to arrange for her to  participate via phone or zoom while she is gone. 

The committee needs to get the stats from the recreation plan survey from the Township office and 
begin the process of putting a draft plan together with Dottie from CUPPAD.  Larry indicated he would 
check with the Township office on this. 

The other major project is the review of the zoning ordinance.  Chris indicated she would ask Leslie for 
any data she had started, including the excel spreadsheet she put together. 

Nancy asked if others had seen the waiver request that was to be reviewed next month and shared a 
copy with the committee members to look over.  Chris asked if there were any environmental concerns 
with the proposed garage location due to proximity to Carpenter Creek.  That was not addressed on the 
application. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm. 

 

   


